
 
 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

I would like to welcome our P2 children back to a new term after the Easter break. As the warmer 

weather arrives, we look forward to taking learning outdoors, exploring nature and participating in 

engaging activities. I can’t believe this will be the final term together in Primary 2! Let’s make the last 

term the best one! As always, please don’t hesitate to get in touch via the office if you have any queries 

or concerns. Miss Bennett 

  English & Literacy 

Phonics: This term, Primary 2 will continue to learn some 

new digraphs, whilst revising sounds that we have 

learned this year so far.  

Reading: We will continue to read four times a week in 

school, with two books to revise at home each week. 

This term, we will focus on summarising and clarifying.  

Writing: Our writing focus this term will be recount and 

descriptive writing. Pupils will continue to learn about 

sentence structure, grammar and punctuation in weekly 

lessons. 

Listening and Talking: This term, Primary 2 will engage 

with the Skills Builder programme. The children will 

engage with listening and speaking skills in our class 

environment and this will be demonstrated in our class 

assembly. 

  

Maths & Numeracy 
 

This term, pupils will continue building confidence in 
maths and numeracy. We will focus on strengthening 
number sense through participating in daily number talks. 
Through interactive games, group work and outdoor 
learning opportunities, pupils will gain practical skills that 
support their problem solving and reasoning abilities.  
 
Numeracy 

 Addition and subtraction 

 Multiplication  

 Doubling and halving 
 

Maths  

 Symmetry 

 Data Analysis 

 Chance and Uncertainty   

Interdisciplinary Learning: Our Natural World 

This term, our Primary 2 class will be exploring "Our Natural World," an exciting topic chosen by the children 

themselves, fostering their curiosity about nature, insects, and the environment around them. We will be learning 

about this context through all curricular areas.  

 

  

P.E. Days – Monday and Wednesday. Please 

ensure your child wears clothing suitable 

for taking part in P.E.   

Outdoor Learning - learning in the outdoors 

will be embedded into our days, so please 

ensure your child has a sun hat, sun cream 

etc. every day.  

Homework – two reading books will be sent 

home a week. Additional homework will be 

included in book bags or posted on Seesaw. 

  

  

Adults helping in our class: 

 Miss Clark will be teaching the children Music this 
term on Wednesdays. The theme for this will be 
rhythm.  

 Miss Robertson will be teaching the children P.E this 
term. P.E. may take place on the field so please make 
sure your child has appropriate clothing for this.  

 Mrs Clark and Mrs Agarwal will be our Pupil Support 
Workers this term. 

 
Reminder – Please try to label coats, jumpers and cardigans. 
It helps us get them back to the correct children at the end of 

the day! 
 
 
 
 

 

United Nations Rights of a Child: In March 2023 we successfully achieved our Bronze Rights Respecting 
School Award. As a school we are currently working towards our Silver Award and are engaging in lots of 
activities to develop our children's understanding of their rights.  If you'd like to learn more, then you can 
use the following link from Parents Club:  https://www.parentclub.scot/articles/childrens-rights.  

 

P2 Learning Letter – May 2025 

https://www.parentclub.scot/articles/childrens-rights

